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NCMC BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL MEETING – Virtual 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020 (4:00 p.m.) 

 

 

Prior to beginning, the Media was invited to remain on the line for a virtual interview with the Borra’s 

following the adjournment of the Special Meeting. 

 

Chairman Millard greeted the participants and reminded everyone of the following:  

 

Good afternoon, 
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Center, to take full effect at the completion of the renovation project. This motion was supported by both 

Trustees Fought and Noël.   

  

Trustee Millard took a moment to personally thank the Borras, as follows:  “On behalf of our entire 

North Central family, the board of trustees would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to Pier and 

Renee for their generosity. From the beginning, they have made it clear that they are true partners with 

the college, working with us every step of the way to make our college and our campus an even better 

place to learn.  

 

The Borra’s are gifted visionaries. They are part of our Blue-Ribbon Advisory Committee, which works 

with college leadership to consider the future of business and industry in the region. They have also 

supported the development of revolutionary new programs within our nursing department that helped 

elevate it to a top-ranked position in the entire state of Michigan.  

 

The Borra’s are keenly perceptive. They have developed a deep understanding of the multi-faceted 

needs that the college faces. From scholarships to equipment needs in the classroom, to investing in 

large-scale capital needs of our campus facilities, they believe that it takes support of all areas to truly 

impact students – and they have demonstrated that with their gifts. 

 

The Borra’s are deeply committed to their community. They know that their investments mean a better 

experience for our students today and for generations to come. And they know that an investment in our 

students benefits more than just those individuals, it benefits our entire region. 

 

We are honored to recognize their commitment through the renaming of this important college building 

and 


